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Thank you for the opportunity to respond to File Reference No. 1125-001. I 
strongly support the FASB in this project. In addition, I believe that the project 
should be focused upon a financial reporting objectives approach to U.S. 
standard setting. 

Sincerely, 

Robert L. Benson 
Ph.D., CPA, CMA, CIA, CISA, CGFM 


